Sudan peace talks: Troika statement,

11 December 2019

The UK, US and Norway have issued a Troika statement:

END

On December 10 the various Sudanese armed opposition groups met in
Juba to resume peace talks. The success of these talks will be
critical in Sudan’s journey towards ensuring lasting peace. The
United States, the United Kingdom, and Norway (the Troika) welcome
the resumption of these talks. It is our sincere hope that all
interested stakeholders will join these talks and show a renewed
spirit of cooperation, pragmatism, and realism to ensure these
negotiations succeed. This is what the people of Sudan expect and
deserve.

For too long, internal conflict was waged at the expense of Sudan’s
most vulnerable people. Only lasting peace will ensure that the
humanitarian and security needs of those in the areas affected by
the conflicts can be met and for those marginalized areas to
benefit from the changes ushered in by the creation of a civilian-
led transitional government.

We urge all sides to support the formation of the Transitional
Legislative Assembly and appointment of civilian governors (known
as walis) by the end of December 2019. We furthermore encourage all
sides to come to the talks without pre-conditions. Progress in the
talks will maintain confidence in building a stable, secure,
democratic and inclusive Sudan where all Sudanese are equal. It is
vital that all sides demonstrate the political will to work
together, and engage productively, to find solutions to outstanding
issues. If they do so they will have the support of the Troika.
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